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Maria Mifsud

From: Azzopardi Claire 1 at MHSE <claire.azzopardi.1@gov.mt>

Sent: 16 May 2025 13:54

To: Maria Mifsud

Cc: Dimech Joyce at MHSE; Vella Joseph at MHSE

Subject: Publishing of Letter 

Dear Parliamentary Ombudsman, 

 

I refer to your email regarding the letter sent by the Minister on 16 April 2025. 

 

Please be informed that we have no objection to it being published on the website of the O%ice of the 

Ombudsman. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Claire Azzopardi 
Advisor 
Ministry Secretariat - MHSE 

 

e claire.azzopardi.1@gov.mt  |  homeaffairs.gov.mt 
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